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Polly Heintz

From: Roddie Turner <roddieturner@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:49 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: Property tax increase

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from roddieturner@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organizaƟon. 
 
 
Hi Annika, 
 
I was at your budget meeƟng in October and just received my property tax increase. My taxes ( in 16 years that I’ve owned my 
home) have gone from under $2K- over $9K! I am now on a fixed income. Like many in St. Paul, I am considering moving because 
it’s unaffordable to live here. 
I don’t want a river balcony, or bike lanes that destroy small businesses and neighborhoods, and vanity projects! I want to trust 
that my elected leaders are listening to us!! 
 
Please vote to limit the Mayor’s outrageous budget. 
 
We are a city of 300K and losing populaƟon. Why are we so staff heavy? Why are so many people angry at the city for fiscal 
mismanagement? 
You can, and must help! 
 
Sincerely, 
Roddie Turner 
452 Laurel Avenue 
Sent from my iPhone 


